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Rich Dad Poor Dad Summary (by Robert T. Kiyosaki)
2019-06-19

summary rich dad poor dad what the rich teach their kids about money that the poor
and middle class do not this book is not meant to replace the original book but to
serve as a companion to it about original book this complete summary of the ideas
from robert kiyosaki and sharon lechter s book rich dad poor dad shows that what is
in your head ultimately determines what is in your hands if you want to improve your
circumstances you need to change the way you think this summary highlights the
importance of educating yourself and developing financial intelligence by spending
time with successful people reading books and attending seminars all in all this
summary shows that your life will be more rewarding and more fulfilling if you just
take the time to learn and think about where you re heading disclaimer this is an
unofficial summary and not the original book it designed to record all the key
points of the original book

Rich Dad Poor Dad
2021-01-16

in rich dad poor dad the 1 personal finance book of all time robert kiyosaki shares
the story of his two dad his real father whom he calls his poor dad and the father
of his best friend the man who became his mentor and his rich dad one man was well
educated and an employee all his life the other s education was street smarts over
traditional classroom education and he took the path of entrepreneurship a road that
led him to become one of the wealthiest men in hawaii robert s poor dad struggled
financially all his life and these two dads these very different points of view of
money investing and employment shaped robert s thinking about money robert has
challenged and changed the way tens of millions of people around the world think
about money and investing and he has become a global advocate for financial
education and the path to financial freedom rich dad poor dad and the rich dad
series it spawned has sold over 36 million copies in english and translated editions
around the world rich dad poor dad will explode the myth that you need to earn a
high income to become rich challenge the belief that your house is an asset show
parents why they can t rely on the school system to teach their kids about money
define once and for all an asset and a liability explain the difference between good
debt and bad debt teach you to see the world of money from different perspectives
discuss the shift in mindset that can put you on the road to financial freedom

Summary of Robert T. Kiyosaki's Rich Dad Poor Dad
2009-09-21

buy now to get the insights from robert t kiyosaki s rich dad poor dad sample
insights 1 robert kiyosaki considers that he had two dads a poor dad who was his
real father and a rich dad his friend s father they had very different mindsets when
it came to dealing with money and kiyosaki compared them to figure out which
strategy was best for getting rich 2 poor and middle class people work hard to make
money rich people however make money work for them working hard rarely makes someone
rich working smart does

Rich Dad's Conspiracy of the Rich
2011
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in late january 2009 robert kiyosaki launched conspiracy of the rich a free online
book which was written in serial basis to help people understand how the current
recession came about and what they need to learn on how to survive through the
coming rough years an unprecedented publishing event for kiyosaki and the rich dad
company conspiracy of the rich is an interactive wiki style project in which
kiyosaki has invited feedback commentary and questions from readers across the globe
the response so far has been totally fantastic millions and millions of readers have
flocked to the website conspiracyoftherich com to read what robert has to say about
the recession and the readers have posted thousands of comments some of those reader
comments will even be included in the final tradepaper version

Rich Dad Poor Dad - What the Rich Teach Their Kids About
Money
2020-02-09

argues that a good education and a secure job are not guarantees for financial
success and describes six guidelines for making money work for oneself

Rich Dad Poor Dad
2018-01-25

why do the rich gets richer and the poor gets poorer this book will spill the
secrets of why the rich are always getting richer and why the poor will usually be
getting poorer no it s not black and white it s just statistics and averages rich
dad poor dad by robert kiyosaki was originally published in 1997 back then it was a
highly controversial book ideas like your house is your liability and how robert
kiyosaki defines assets and liabilities was highly debated on back then that is as
we all know history today many self made millionaires and multi millionaires credits
rich dad poor dad for the paradigm shift that a formal education could never achieve
rich dad poor dad is the 1 finance book for years after years for good reasons you
ll find out why most people will never get out of the rat race in their lifetime and
how you too can become financially free one day here s what you ll discover chapter
1 the importance of making money your slave something your teachers never taught you
chapter 2 getting to know your money things we never learn in school chapter 3 how
to work for yourself and not someone else chapter 4 basics of taxes and how to
reduce them legally chapter 5 how to create money chapter 6 learning to learn
chapter 7 fear and how to conquer it and so much more if you re ready to discover
and become a master of a subject that will not only help you in getting a better
life but superior business deals click on the buy now button and start reading this
summary book now why grab summareads summary books unparalleled book summaries learn
more with less time bye fluff get the vital principles of a full length book in a
limited time come comprehensive handy companion that can be reviewed side by side
the original book hello facts we will never inject our opinions into the original
works of the authors actionable now because knowledge is only potential power
disclaimer this is an unauthorized book summary we are not affiliated or sponsored
by the original authors or publishers in anyway in every summary book you ll realize
that it is a great resource for personal development and growth nevertheless we
encourage purchasing both the original books and our summary book as your retention
for the subject matter will be greatly amplified

Summary of Rich Dad Poor Dad
2015-06-09



an encyclopedia of shade perennials by w george schmid

2023-01-19 4/13
an encyclopedia of shade

perennials by w george
schmid

in this third edition of his bestselling book robert t kiyosaki updates his original
eight hidden values of a network marketing business other than making money special
bonus additional hidden values from kim kiyosaki author of rich woman and it s
rising time robert explains that building a network marketing business is a
revolutionary way to achieve wealth makes it possible for anyone to acquire great
wealth is and avenue to financial freedom that is open to anyone who has drive
determination and perseverance

The Business School
2016-10-25

rich dad poor dad is a story of two dads with very different opinions of money one
is a highly educated professor the other dad is an eighth grade drop out the highly
educated dad passed away leaving his family with nothing except some unpaid bills
the eighth grade drop out dad became one of the richest men in hawaii and left a
business empire to his son the educated dad would say i can t afford this the drop
out dad would ask himself how can i afford this robert writes how the rich dad
teaches two boys invaluable lessons about money by making them experience the
lessons for themselves the key concept of this book is to realize how to use your
mindset and your time to create your personal wealth free yourself from the rat race
open your eyes to the opportunities around you create solutions and ultimately mind
your own business this book will teach you how to make money work for you and how
not to become a slave to it

Rich Dad, Poor Dad: Robert T. Kiyosaki (English Edition)
2018

wisdom from rich dad poor dad for teens shares robert t kiyosaki s inspiring
personal story and teaches how to make smart choices packed with straight talk it
will jumpstart a child s personal and financial success with lessons such as how to
speak the language of money ways to make money work for you tips for success and why
games can help you understand money investing and ways to choose your path to
financial freedom

Wisdom from Rich Dad, Poor Dad for Teens
2019-05-24

rich dad poor dad what the rich teach their kids about money that the poor and
middle class do not by robert t kiyosaki conversation starters rich dad poor dad
what the rich teach their kids about money that the poor and middle class do not
written by robert kiyosaki goes over the importance of learning how to be
financially successful through more than just saving money in a bank account instead
the authors explain how one must build assets through real estate businesses
ventures and learning about the market to know where one should invest their money
rich dad poor dad by robert kiyosaki was a new york times bestseller when it was
first published in 1997 with its massive success the 20th anniversary edition was
published in april 2017 a brief look inside every good book contains a world far
deeper than the surface of its pages the characters and their world come alive and
the characters and its world still live on conversation starters is peppered with
questions designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page and invite us into
the world that lives on these questions can be used to create hours of conversation
foster a deeper understanding of the book promote an atmosphere of discussion for
groups assist in the study of the book either individually or corporately explore
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unseen realms of the book as never seen before

Rich Dad, Poor Dad
2021-06-08

rich dad poor dad what the rich teach their kids about money that the poor and
middle class do not by robert t kiyosaki book summary readtrepreneur disclaimer this
is not the original book but an unofficial summary the school system does a lousy
job teaching students about money so take in charge of your financial education so
you can impart your wisdom to your kids rich dad poor dad reveals the cruel truth
many people don t know enough about money for their financial future because the
school system doesn t teach it to them in order to debunk a handful of myths and
provide the necessary knowledge to become successful you need to challenge your
beliefs and learn all about money rich dad poor dad helps you to do just that note
this summary is wholly written and published by readtrepreneur it is not affiliated
with the original author in any way i d rather welcome change than cling to the past
robert t kiyosaki you don t need a high income to become rich but before that you
must have an enriched mind in rich dad poor dad you will train your mind first so
you have the necessary tools to get anything you want robert kiyosaki stresses that
you must educate your kids about money so they have a better life you will be the
most important source of knowledge for them because the school system won t provide
what s expected p s rich dad poor dad is an extremely useful book that will help you
educate yourself so you can teach your kids the things that they might not learn
anywhere else the time for thinking is over time for action scroll up now and click
on the buy now with 1 click button to grab your copy right away why choose us
readtrepreneur highest quality summaries delivers amazing knowledge awesome
refresher clear and concise disclaimer once again this book is meant for a great
companionship of the original book or to simply get the gist of the original book

Summary of Rich Dad Poor Dad
2016-05-11

our summary is short simple and pragmatic it allows you to have the essential ideas
of a big book in less than 30 minutes by reading this summary you will learn what
financial intelligence consists of through concrete examples drawn from the life and
personal experience of robert kiyosaki author of the best seller father rich father
poor you will also learn what are the new rules of money and the causes of poverty
that there are five types of financial iqs that describe financial intelligence that
financial intelligence is learned from experts how to get richer by managing your
budget better how to awaken your financial genius increase your financial
intelligence is a collection of solutions to increase your financial intelligence
and better understand how money works by taking his journey as an example robert
kiyosaki shows that it is possible to start with little and become rich by following
a few simple rules you will not find in these pages any recipe or magic formula to
get rich faster but tools to increase your financial knowledge tenfold buy now the
summary of this book for the modest price of a cup of coffee

SUMMARY - Rich Dad’s Increase Your Financial IQ: Get
Smarter With Your Money By Robert T. Kiyosaki
1993

i had two fathers a rich one and a poor one one was highly educated and intelligent
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he had a ph d and completed four years of undergraduate work in less than two years
he then went on to stanford university the university of chicago and northwestern
university to do his advanced studies all on full financial scholarships the other
father never finished the eighth grade both men were successful in their careers
working hard all their lives both earned substantial incomes yet one struggled
financially all his life the other would become one of the richest men in hawaii one
died leaving tens of millions of dollars to his family charities and his church the
other left bills to be paid both men were strong charismatic and influential both
men offered me advice but they did not advise the same things both men believed
strongly in education but did not recommend the same course of study

Rich Dad, Poor Dad
2020-05-28

kiyosaki shows how to reverse the effects of negative programming one receives in
school replacing them with new habits that will set individuals and their children
up for financial and emotional success robert kiyosaki s work in education is
powerful profound and life changing anthony robbins author of unlimited power and
awaken the giant within

If You Want to Be Rich and Happy, Don't Go to School?
2012

di edisi ketiga buku best seller ini robert t kiyosaki memperbarui dan memperluas
delapan Ònilai tersembunyiÓ bisnis pemasaran jaringan yang disampaikannya selain
menghasilkan uang temukan bonus spesialÑÒnilai tersembunyiÓ tambahan dari robert kim
kiyosaki dan tom wheelwright cpa serta rich dad advisor robert menjelaskan bahwa
membangun bisnis pemasaran jaringan adalah cara yang revolusioner untuk mencapai
kemakmuran memungkinkan siapa pun memperoleh kekayaan dalam jumlah besar dan terbuka
bagi siapa pun yang memiliki motivasi kuat keteguhan hati dan kegigihan Òkarena saya
tidak memperoleh kekayaan dari membangun bisnis pemasaran jaringan saya bisa
bersikap sedikit lebih objektif tentang industri tersebut buku ini membahas apa yang
saya lihat merupakan nilai nilai nyata dari bisnis pemasaran jaringanÑnilai nilai
yang lebih dari sekadar potensi menghasilkan banyak uang akhirnya saya menemukan
bisnis yang memiliki hati Ó Ñrobert kiyosaki

Rich Dad's The Business School (Ed. Revisi)
2018-04-22

an age appropriate guide encourages the development of confident and responsible
money skills providing case examples sidebars and attitude recommendations that
demonstrate how to achieve security in today s challenging job market

Rich Dad Poor Dad for Teens
2019-10-22

what the wealthy teach their children about financial independence rich dad poor dad
1997 is part memoir and part financial self help book written by best selling author
entrepreneur and billionaire robert t kiyosaki rich dad poor dad investigates the
money management lessons that are taught only in upper class homes kiyosaki uses his
personal experience to explain why everyone should learn these personal finance
secrets that will help you cultivate and maintain wealth do you want more free book
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summaries like this download our app for free at quickread com app and get access to
hundreds of free book and audiobook summaries disclaimer this book summary is meant
as a summary and an analysis and not a replacement for the original work if you like
this summary please consider purchasing the original book to get the full experience
as the original author intended it to be if you are the original author of any book
on quickread and want us to remove it please contact us at hello quickread com

Summary of Rich Dad, Poor Dad by Robert T. Kiyosaki
2000-11

rich dad poor dad is a 1997 book written by robert kiyosaki and sharon lechter it
advocates the importance of financial literacy financial education financial
independence and building wealth through investing in assets real estate investing
starting and owning businesses as well as increasing one s financial intelligence
financial iq to improve one s business and financial aptitude rich dad poor dad is
written in the style of a set of parables ostensibly based on kiyosaki s life

Summary
2011

in the business of the 21st century robert kiyosaki explains the revolutionary
business of network marketing in the context of what makes any business a success in
any economic situation this book lends credibility to multilevel marketing business
and justifies why it is an ideal avenue through which to learn basic business and
sales skills and earn money

The Business of the 21st Century
2012

本書は 金持ちになるためにはたくさん稼ぐ必要があるという 神話 をくつがえす 持ち家が資産だという 信仰 を揺るがす 資産と負債の違いをはっきりさせる お金について教え
るのに 学校教育があてにできないことを親にわからせる そして お金について子供たちに何を教えたらいいかを教えてくれる

金持ち父さん貧乏父さん
2016-10-25

tired of living paycheck to paycheck learn why some people work less but earn more
pay less in taxes and learn to make their money work for them it s simply knowing
which quadrant to work from and when the wealthy know that the keys to wealth and
financial freedom are found on the right side of the quadrant through business and
investing

Rich Dad's Cashflow Quadrant
2000

are you tired of the same old advice of save money invest for the long term and
diversify do you know that your financial planner s company makes money even when
you lose money do you want to learn how and why professional investors increase the
velocity of their money rather than park it p 4 of cover
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Rich Dad's Who Took My Money?
2003-10-01

a mini abridgement of the 1 personal finance book of all time wisdom from rich dad
poor dad tells the story of robert kiyosaki and his two dads his real father and the
father of his best friend his rich dad and the ways in which both men shaped his
thoughts about investing you don t need to earn a high income to be rich find out
the difference between working for money and having your money work for you

Wisdom from Rich Dad, Poor Dad
2020-01-30

outlines a strategy for attaining wealth by looking for business opportunities and
investing wisely rather than seeking security through employment

Rich Dad's Cashflow Quadrant
2020-08-12

an extraordinary collection of business success stories all applying the principles
from the 1 new york times bestseller rich dad poor dad

Rich Dad's Success Stories
2015-03-19

imagine having complete financial freedom how does that feel to achieve complete
financial freedom it s one simple formula passive income expenses however have you
ever heard of the phrase passive income in school no right we did not fail school
school failed us if you ve ever found yourself having too much month at the end of
the money this book is for you if you want to be good in math study math if you want
to be rich study money learn to be on the right side of the cashflow quadrant or you
ll be left out pun intended the cashflow quadrant by robert kiyosaki is first
published in 2000 since then the concept has been spread widely throughout the world
and it is regarded as one of the top finance books it is not only a fun but
profitable read here s what you ll discover chapter 1 a job is not the answer
chapter 3 risk and reward chapter 5 which investor are you chapter 7 mindset matters
chapter 9 own debt don t owe it chapter 14 investing 101 and so much more if you re
ready to study money and learn what it truly takes to own a business and or become
an investor click on the buy now button and start reading this summary book now why
grab summareads summary books unparalleled book summaries learn more with less time
bye fluff get the vital principles of a full length book in a limited time come
comprehensive handy companion that can be reviewed side by side the original book
hello facts we will never inject our opinions into the original works of the authors
actionable now because knowledge is only potential power disclaimer this is an
unauthorized book summary we are not affiliated or sponsored by the original authors
or publishers in anyway in every summary book you ll realize that it is a great
resource for personal development and growth nevertheless we encourage purchasing
both the original books and our summary book as your retention for the subject
matter will be greatly amplified
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Summary of Rich Dad's Cashflow Quadrant
2020-05-26

synopsis rісh dad pооr dad 1997 соmbіnеѕ аutоbіоgrарhу wіth реrѕоnаl аdvісе to
оutlіnе the ѕtерѕ tо becoming fіnаnсіаllу independent аnd wеаlthу thе author argues
thаt whаt hе tеасhеѕ іn thіѕ nеw yоrk times bеѕtѕеllеr аrе things we re nеvеr taught
іn ѕосіеtу аnd that what thе uрреr сlаѕѕ раѕѕеѕ on to its children іѕ thе nесеѕѕаrу
knowledge for getting and ѕtауіng rісh hе cites his highly ѕuссеѕѕful career аѕ аn
investor аnd hіѕ rеtіrеmеnt аt thе еаrlу age of 47 as evidence іn ѕuрроrt of hіѕ
claims about thЕ authОr rоbеrt kiyosaki іѕ an іnvеѕtоr аnd еntrерrеnеur wіth аn
estimated nеt wоrth of оvеr 80 million his rich dad brаnd hаѕ рublіѕhеd more thаn 15
financial self help bооkѕ whісh hаvе ѕоld over 26 million соріеѕ wоrldwіdе
disclaimer this book is a summary it is meant to be a companion not a replacement to
the original book please note that this summary is not authorized licensed approved
or endorsed by the author or publisher of the main book the author of this summary
is wholly responsible for the content of this summary and is not associated with the
original author or publisher of the main book if you d like to purchase the original
book kindly search for the title in the search box

Summary Analysis Of Rich Dad, Poor Dad
2019-05-24

in their first book together best selling authors robert kiyosaki and james rickards
look to the future and share their insights on how to prepare for and profit from
the turbulent times ahead the symbolism of the raven is complex and while its black
plumage and croaking call are often associated with loss or ill omens ravens have
also been deemed to be uncommonly intelligent and the symbol of providence wisdom
insight and prophecy the book title is also a nod to felix somary the banker social
thinker diplomat and relentless advocate for the integrity of currencies as key to
democratic survival a man known as the raven of zurich for his dire but accurate
predictions of the future

Rich Dad Poor Dad
2013-10-01

rich dad s cashflow quadrant guide to financial freedom by robert t kiyosaki book
summary readtrepreneur disclaimer this is not the original book but an unofficial
summary you don t have to work 24 7 to have the income you desire you just need to
comprehend the money game and kiyosaki is here to give you a hand you will find that
in rich dad s cashflow quadrant many of the questions you had about the finances
will be replied on top of answering many inquiries you might have about becoming
financially free and successful you ll also learn how to get rid of the fear of job
security and start taking chances to earn figures that you never thought you d gain
note this summary is wholly written and published by readtrepreneur it is not
affiliated with the original author in any way you will never know true freedom
until you achieve financial freedom chris matthews if you think that because you
spend years in school you have your future in the bag then you are doomed there are
many things you need to learn about the professional world to be successful not just
what you learnt in school if you want to strive for more then you have to spend more
time learning and rich dad s cashflow quadrant will deliver the knowledge you put in
the effort robert kiyosaki stresses that this book will provoke a significant change
in your life if you master the concepts taught p s rich dad s cashflow quadrant is a
extremely useful book to learn the necessary the concepts you re missing to grab
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life by the horns and become successful the time for thinking is over time for
action scroll up now and click on the buy now with 1 click button to grab your copy
right away why choose us readtrepreneur highest quality summaries delivers amazing
knowledge awesome refresher clear and concise disclaimer once again this book is
meant for a great companionship of the original book or to simply get the gist of
the original book

The Ravens
2011

explains how baby boomers can look forward to a profitable retirement by presenting
a detailed financial plan to help prepare for the worst and avert a long term
financial crisis reissue 100 000 first printing

Summary of Rich Dad's Cashflow Quadrant
2012

true financial education is the path to creating the life you want for yourself and
your family kiyosaki challenges people to change the one thing that is within your
control yourself he demonstrates how real financial education gives you an unfair
advantage and delivers measurable results

Rich Dad's Prophecy
2015-03

provides firsthand accounts of the author s startup companies what he learned from
his successes and failures and other topics a reader needs to know in order to start
a company and quickly develop it

Unfair Advantage
2022-07-31

激動の時代を生き延びるために 知っている人だけが得をする アンフェア アドバンテージ を学ぼう 知識 税金 借金 リス

Rich Dad's Before You Quit Your Job
2022-02-25T10:47:00Z

buy now to get the main key ideas from robert t kiyosaki s unfair advantage the
economy is changing and you should change with it in unfair advantage 2011 robert t
kiyosaki highlights the importance of letting go of traditional get rich strategies
and adopting new ones that will make you financially free only the things that put
money in your pocket are assets and you should educate yourself thoroughly on which
ones to invest in the right financial education will give you an unfair advantage
over most people kiyosaki teaches how even in a financial crisis you can learn to
take advantage and become richer

金持ち父さんのアンフェア・アドバンテージ
2004

please note this is a companion version not the original book sample book insights 1
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my fathers were both great teachers because they believed in bringing out the genius
that each child is born with they did not believe in cramming knowledge into their
students but in drawing out their genius 2 i did not know my best friend mike s
mother very well but i saw her when i was over for dinner which was often she was a
great life partner for mike s dad and they were affectionate kind and interested in
whatever was going on with each other 3 the number of single parent families i see
today concerns me having a mother and a father as teachers was important in my
development my father who was a teacher turned into a raging bull when he found out
that i was being bullied in school 4 i learned to bring peace by being strong rather
than allowing terror and fear to persist because i was weak

Summary of Robert T. Kiyosaki's Unfair Advantage
2022-03-23

the business school is a popular book written by robert t kiyosaki from this book
the reader will get know all information of multi level marketing he explains
beautifully why multi level marketing is important multi level marketing is a
marketing approach in which the sales strength is repaid not only for sales they
produce but also for the sales of the other salespersons that they hire this hired
sales force is mentioned as the participant s downline and can offer multiple levels
of return mlm is also known as pyramid selling network marketing and referral
marketing you will get to know the ebb and flows of mlm through this book

Summary of Robert T. Kiyosaki & Sharon L. Lechter's Rich
Dad's Rich Kid, Smart Kid
2022-03-08

buy now to get the main key ideas from robert t kiyosaki s rich dad s increase your
financial iq if you think it takes money to make money you re wrong what it takes is
a high financial iq robert t kiyosaki s rich dad s increase your financial iq 2008
defines financial intelligence explains its five different forms and dives deep into
each kiyosaki exposes misconceptions about finance and provides valuable knowledge
that can jumpstart your career as a savvy entrepreneur in the end it s not stocks
precious metals property money or even hard work that makes you wealthy it s what
you know about these things it s your financial iq that really makes you rich

Rich Dad's the Business School

buy now to get the main key ideas from robert t kiyosaki s retire young retire rich
in retire young retire rich 2002 financial guru robert t kiyosaki details the
drastic turn that his life took after 1984 when he and his wife kim decided to
become financially free and retire young building on his best selling financial
guide rich dad poor dad 1997 he compares the life lessons he learned from his poor
dad and his rich dad and explains the differences between good and bad debt and
income kiyosaki highlights the need to exit financial and professional comfort zones
and use innovative means to get rich without a steady job or stable paycheck

Summary of Robert T. Kiyosaki's Rich Dad's Increase Your
Financial IQ
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Summary of Robert T. Kiyosaki’s Retire Young Retire Rich
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